
Local Government & Shires Associations of NSW

Supplementary Comments to Submission –

Review of Section 2D of the Trade Practices Act.

The Associations initial submission referred to the need for TPA exemptions to Local
Government to be explicitly extended to special purpose County Councils. This should also
include water authorities under the NSW Water Management Act 2000 in addition to those
established under the NSW Local Government act 1993.


